
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

Castle Combe 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

22 November 2010 

 

 

Headlines 
 

 

• Excellent emergency exercise undertaken under auspices of WCC Emergency Planning 

Team. Tailored by them to our locale and therefore very meaningful. We would highly 

recommend to other parishes.  

 

 

• Inconsiderate parking on double yellow lines continues to be an issue. We understand 

that there is a lack of attendant resource which hopefully can be resolved very soon. 

Failure to implement adequate monitoring encourages continued abuse and consequent 

inconvenience to residents. Additional resources could be more than self-funding from 

extra income generated. 

 

 

• We note that there are only a limited number of grit bins available for distribution across 

the County. We would be willing to consider partial funding of such bins locally if this 

would increase the allocation. 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• Complete resurfacing of Trim Tram footpath between Upper Castle Come and the lower 

village successfully completed with the aid of a grant from Wiltshire Council. Usage has 

increased substantially. 

 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

•  
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